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Dear 
 
Thank you for your information request of 22 March 2017.  Aberdeen City Council (ACC) has
completed the necessary search for the information requested.
 
How much money has been spent by the Local Authority on supply teachers for (a) primary

schools and (b) secondary schools between the 1st April 2016 and the 24th February 2017?
 
Primary -  £ 869,275
 
Secondary - £724,369  
 
Please note that the above figures exclude employer’s superannuation and national Insurance
costs.  The merging of payrolls has meant we are unable to clearly identify such costs on specific
groups of staff within a much larger teaching group
 
 
We hope this helps with your request.
 
 
Yours sincerely,
 
Information Compliance Team
 
INFORMATION ABOUT THE HANDLING OF YOUR REQUEST
 
ACC handled your request for information in accordance with the provisions of the Freedom of
Information (Scotland) Act 2002. Please refer to the attached PDF for more information about
your rights under FOISA.
 
 
Information Compliance Team
Communications and Promotion
Office of Chief Executive
Aberdeen City Council
3rd Floor North
Business Hub 17
Marischal College
Broad Street
ABERDEEN AB10 1AQ

foienquiries@aberdeencity.gov.uk 
01224 523827/523602



Tel 03000 200 292
 
*03000 numbers are free to call if you have ‘free minutes’ included in your mobile call plan.
Calls from BT landlines will be charged at the local call rate of 10.24p per minute (the same as
01224s).
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